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To:  All Exhibitors 

 

 

PUBLIC LIABILITY INSURANCE REMINDER 

 

Thank you to those who have already provided us with a copy of your Public 

Liability Insurance.  However, I need to draw to your attention that this must be in 

the name of the entity that is trading on the stand and whose name is displayed in 

accordance with our Regulations.  

 

If you have not already done so, please therefore forward to us a copy of your Public 

Liability Insurance certificate, which must of course be valid for 7th – 11th May 

2025.  Please forward as soon as possible but at the very latest by 31st March 2025.  

If your renewal date is after 1st April, please email:  

info@badminton-horse.co.uk in order that we will know when to expect receipt of 

same. 

 

Any exhibitors who have not produced satisfactory evidence of cover will 

unfortunately not be permitted to trade here and will not have their site fees 

refunded. 

 

Mrs. Jane Tuckwell 

Event Director 
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